
 

 

 

 

 
School:    FERNY HILLS STATE SCHOOL 

 

Parent name/s  

Parent Contact Details  Mobile:    Email: 

Student name (in full)  

Student year level  

Year  2020 

 

This school community provides a Chaplaincy service which is endorsed by the school’s Parents and 

Citizens’ Association and is made available on a voluntary basis to all students. Information about the service 

is available on the school’s website and through newsletters.  

 

Written informed consent is required for your child to meet with the Chaplain on a regular or ongoing basis.   

The focus of these meetings will be determined by the student’s need, however Chaplains are not allowed to 

provide counselling, evangelise or proselytise, advocate for or denigrate a particular worldview or faith.  

 

In order to ensure coordinated case management of student support, each referral that a Chaplain makes to 

an external agency requires the explicit approval of the school’s principal, deputy principal or guidance officer.   

 

Consent provided on this form will be considered valid for the duration of the Chaplain’s involvement in 

supporting the student, unless this period is more than one (1) school year, in which case consent will be 

requested at the start of the following school year.  Information on this form will be stored securely. 

 

If you would like to discuss this matter, please contact myself on 3550 5444, or the school Chaplain, Sandy 

Burman on 3550 5444.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Brad Geisel 

School Principal 

 

 

Please indicate whether you consent to these ongoing individual meetings.  

  I consent to my child meeting with the Chaplain  

  I do not consent to my child meeting with the Chaplain 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________________     Date: _____________ 

Chaplaincy and student welfare worker services 
 
Form 1: Consent form  

 


